
 
Notice 

  
Dear All 
  
We are pleased to announce our new journal Website! 

  
We've made some exciting changes and the journal can now be found 
at www.leemejournal.com 

  
Sorry for any inconvenience caused by the redirection. Please update your 
bookmarks and saved links accordingly. Feel free to reach out to our 
support team if you need assistance.  
  
Thanks for your understanding and continued support!  
  
Best regards,  
Team - LEEME Journal 
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